Town of Summit
Monthly Meeting
April 9, 2018

Ed Pfaff called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m.
Roll Call: Ed Pfaff, Ron Daugs, Elaine Rollins, Tammy Miller, Cory Wohlrab
Public Attendance: Ron Bittner

Public Input: Ron Bittner was present to answer any questions the board might have had with the building permit that
was being presented for his new home.

Tammy Miller read the minutes of the March meeting. Ron Daugs made a motion to accept the minutes as being read.
Seconded by Cory Wohlrab. Motion carried.

Elaine Rollins gave the treasurer’s report. A motion was made by Cory Wohlrab to accept the report as presented.
Seconded by Ron Daugs. Motion carried.

Permits: A building permit for a new home for Ron Bittner was presented to the board. After review and a brief
discussion, Cory Wohlrab made a motion to accept the building permit as presented. Seconded by Ron Daugs. Motion
carried.

Old Business: None

New Business: There was a brief discussion about town road conditions and possible roads that need sealing. Also,
discussed getting engineer drawings for addition for park shelter from Hartje Lumber and possibly making a bigger
parking lot for the park.

Road Maintenance: Nothing new

Bills/Payments: Bills and payments were reviewed. Ron Daugs made a motion to approve the bills as presented. Cory
Wohlrab seconded the motion. Motion carried.

Motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:30 P.M. was made by Ron Daugs. Seconded by Cory Wohlrab. Motion carried.

These minutes were taken by me, Tammy Miller, Clerk, and are correct to the best of my knowledge.
Tammy Miller, Clerk

Draft Minutes Subject to Approval




